

TEST 2

I. Choose the word which has the underlined part pronounced differently from the others

1. A. stay B. vacation C. language D. waste
2. A. photo B. hotel C. badminton D. homework
3. A. population B. bus C. uncle D. summer

II. Find the word which is not the same with the others in a group

4. A. love B. like C. enjoy D. hate
5. A. wasteful B. useful C. helpful D. careful

III. Choose the word or phrase that best completes the sentence

6. If anyone.....,.....him I.....back at 9 o'clock
A. calls/tell/will be B. called/telling/would be C. is calling/tells/am D. will call/to tell/am
7. We shouldn'trubbish on the street
A. throw B. reuse C. wrap D. turn off
8.means giving things to people who are in need
A. Swap B. Charity C. Reuse D. Recycle
9. If we usepaper, we will save a lot of trees
A. fewer B. less C. more D. much
10. You should put the food in the reusable boxplastic bag
A. by B. instead of C. because of D. without
11.you hear the fireworks from your house last night?
A. Can't B. Could C. Can D. Will
12. Yesterday, my motherme a robot toy on my birthday
A. give B. gave C. giving D. to give
13. My father alwayscoffee at home instead of going to the coffee shop
A. do B. does C. make D. makes
14. ".....do you think about the new kinds of robots?"
A. How B. What C. Why D. When
15. "We waste a lot of money and time researching and making robots"
A. I think not B. I don't think so C. I agree with. D. I don't hope so

IV. Complete the sentences with a suitable preposition

16. They often play catchrecess
17. We could gothe trip because we could afford it
18. I haven't been able to concentrate recentlywork. I don't know what it is
19. The plane couldn't takeat eleven o'clock, after the fog had lifted
20. My grandfather was able to walkany help last night

V. Each of the following sentences has one mistake. Identify and correct the mistakes

21. He is the tallest of the two boys
.....
22. I have been waiting for two hours but she not come yet
.....
23. How height is the Petronas Twin Tower?
.....

24. In the free time, Hoa often listens to music, goes fishing and play video games

25. She reads all the works of Dickens. How many have you read ?

VI. Give the correct form of the verbs in brackets

26. I (not be).....very happy yesterday

27. The people in the café (not be)..... Friendly when I was there yesterday

28. It (be)a great film in 2001

29. He (read).....that novel many times before

30. Be careful! The teacher (look)at you

VII. Choose the correct answer to fill in the blank

When life changes so fast, the family life will change, too. So what will a family be (31)..... after a hundred years? We can't have the correct answers. Parents will have (32).....babies. They can even choose their child's hair and eye color. The mother will be busy but she will get help (33).....some friendly house robots. When the family go out together, they will travel on flying cars. These cars will be much faster and there will be no traffic jams (34).....each flying car can have its own way. There will be love and (35).....between the family members

31. A. enjoy

B. like

C. as

D. so

32. A. healthier

B. healthiest

C. health

D.healthful

33. A. with

B. of

C. at

D.from

34. A. so

B. because

C. although

D. but

35. A. care

B. careful

C. careless

D.carefully

VIII. Read the passage and then answer the questions

Da Nang has a population of nearly 800,000 people. The Han River flows through the city. The city part on the east bank is newer and more spacious. The city part on the west bank is more crowded. There are five bridges across the river. The Han River Bridge is the newest one now. The cost of living in Da Nang is the lowest in the Central Vietnam. Da Nang has many beaches. Among them, Non Nuoc Beach is one of the most beautiful beaches in the world. But walking in the street on a summer afternoon is not a good idea in Da Nang. There are not many trees so there are not many shadows. It is often very hot at noon

36. What is the population of Da Nang?

37. Which part of the city is more spacious?

38. Which part of the city is more crowded?

39. Which bridge is the newest?

40. What is Non Nuoc Beach like?

.....

...

IX. Finish the second sentence that it means the same as the sentence printed before

41. The weather is too cold for us to go out

-> The weather isn't

.....

42. The film isn't interesting for us to see

-> The film is too

43. They think that learning English is not easy

-> They think that it is

.....

44. She likes drinking milk

-> Milk is

45. What is the height of the Mount Everest?

-> How.....

X. Write complete sentences, using the given clues

46. They/ worried/ that/ some people/ use/ robots/ bad things

.....

47. If people/ plant/ more trees/ area/ there/ be/ no floods

.....

48. Hoi An/ famous/ old houses and buildings/ traditional crafts

.....

49. You/ see/ latest/ Batman film?

.....

50. He/ catch/ the train/ London/ tomorrow/ 9 o'clock

.....